From: Kraft, Vicki 
Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2017 11:53 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Levine, Jeffrey; Dempsey, Glenn
Subject: Conference Attendance Report

Dear Steve:

    This is to notify the Board of Ethics that I attended a conference, as a speaker on a panel, in Thunderbay, Ontario, Canada, for the purpose of discussing Chicago’s Shared Housing Ordinance. Jeff Levine obtained approval from Joe Deal for me to attend this conference, since it involved international travel.  The conference was sponsored by the Canadian Condominium Institute (CCI).  I will be reimbursed by the CCI for my airfare (approximately $215) and hotel room (approximately $170).  In addition, I was provided, free-of-charge, with an admission ticket to the CCI buffet dinner and accompanying “Spookarama” at the historic Fort Williams venue where the dinner was held (open to all conference attendees), and a cloth gift bag (containing a wool hat and pen commemorating the CCI’s 35th anniversary, and a brochure about Thunderbay (with an estimated value under $50).  The conference began on Thursday, October 19th, and ended on Saturday, October 21st.  I was originally told that my panel would most likely be scheduled for Friday morning.  However, it was ultimately scheduled for Saturday morning, from 9:00 A.M to1:00 P.M. Let me know if you require any additional information.  Thanks!

